Dittmeier, Barbara

From: Bob Dittmeier <bob.dittmeier@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Dittmeier, Barbara

Subject: FW: Garage repair/construction @1901 Stuart Ave.
Importance: High

From: Jack Burke [mailto:jackburke1958 @gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2016 2:36 PM

To: Bob Dittmeier <bob.dittmeier@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Garage repair/construction @1901 Stuart Ave.
Importance: High

Bob,

The FDA Board met last night and voted to approve the Zoning Committee’s recommendation to not oppose
your project as proposed.

Thanks for improving the neighborhood!
All the best,

Jack
On Mar 24, 2016, at 9:20 AM, Bob Dittmeier <bob.dittmeier@gmail.com> wrote:

Jack,

Thanks so much for coming by yesterday to take a look at my garage and to discuss my plans to “fix” the
structure. | wanted to check with you concerning your comments on what the FDA response should

be. I've attached a document that I've referred to concerning what to expect from the FDA. It indicates
that:

The FDA will take one of three positions: oppose, not oppose, or support the request.

I'only bring this up because during our discussion yesterday I thought you indicated that the
letter would only indicate one option that the committee would nor oppose the design plans. If
this is the current policy that is certainly acceptable but I would prefer if the design is acceptable
to your committee that the letter would support the request rather than the less positive not
oppose verbiage. As you probably know a Special Use request is fairly expense and not a simple
or a quick process to accomplish so anything that I can do to help it be successful I will work to
do. I’'m certainly happy to discuss my request if or when you have a few spare minutes this
afternoon or at a time that works best for you. Again thanks for the quick response and looking
forward to discussing whatever is the current FDA position.

Cheers,



